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[COURTESY TRANSLATION] 

 
 

The Permanent Mission of Spain to the United Nations presents its compliments to the 
Permanent Missions of Member States and Observers to the United Nations, and, in relation to the 
Fourth International Conference on Financing for Development (FFD4), scheduled to take place in 
Seville from 30 June to 3 July, has the honour to inform that a note containing practical and logistical 
arrangements for the Conferences will be sent out shortly. The following email address has been 
created for further information: spainffd4@presidencia.gob.es 
 

Given that Spain, including Seville, is a highly popular tourist destination, especially in the 
summer, delegations are strongly advised to make their reservations for accommodation as soon as 
possible, in order to guarantee rooms at reasonable commercial rates. 
 

The host country will neither cover the accommodation costs of official delegations, nor 
manage hotel reservations. 
 
 Spain has secured a list of hotels in Seville offering available rooms at reasonable 
commercial rates for delegates, subject to their respective offer availability. The list is attached.  
While this list provides a large array of hotels and accommodation locations, it should not be seen 
in any case as an exclusive one. Delegations may want to reserve in any of the multiple 
accommodation venues in Seville.   
 

The Permanent Mission of Spain avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Permanent 
Missions of Member States and Observers to the United Nations the assurances of its highest 
consideration. 


